
 

♪♫ ♬ Nettle Creek ♫ ♬♪ 
1st Quarter Music News 

 
My name is Sue Burich and I am so happy to be here at Nettle Creek to teach 
Music to your children. My hopes are to bring a bigger love of Music to the 

children of Nettle Creek. I can’t wait to meet you all at the Christmas Program 
in December. Here are some things we’ve done in the past 6 weeks: 

 
K-1st Grade  

We’ve enjoyed some music storybooks, learned about beats and most 
importantly, began learning our songs for our Christmas Program.  

 
2nd-3rd Grade  

We’ve learned a song about keeping promises and trust, and most importantly, 
began learning our songs for our Christmas Program. 

 
4th-5th Grade  

We’ve learned a song to help remember the states & their capitals, the notes & 
their names on the music staff, and most importantly, began learning our songs 

for our Christmas Program. 
 

6th, 7th & 8th Grade  
We’ve shared information about our favorite music performers, learned the 

notes & their names on the music staff, and most importantly, began learning 
our songs for our Christmas Program 

 

Save the Date! 
 

Our Christmas Program 
                will be Thursday, December 21st 6:30pm 

 

See you all there! 
 

Mrs. Burich ♫ 
Any questions or comments, let me know 

   Sue.Burich@nettlecreek.org 


